
Commission Port of Bandon 
Commission Meeting 
February 27, 2025 
**CANCELLED** 
 

 

The reguarly scheduled commission meeting for February 27, 
2025, has been cancelled. We are sorry for the inconvenience 
and look forward to seeing you at the next meeting March 27, 
2025. For questions or concerns, please contact the Port office 
at (541) 347-3206 or info@portofbandon.com. 
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